
Member Comments Submitted for February 26, 2021 PEC Board Meeting

Entry Date Name Topic Status
1 01/16/21 6:01PM Donna Miller Broadband Internet service. Public Affairs responded on 01/21/21.
2 01/17/21 8:47PM Edwin Scharlau Follow-up to MR 1/12/21 response RE: capital credits. Member Relations responded on 01/28/21.
3 02/05/21 4:29PM Jerry Fields Received by Director Cox RE: member fence concern in the City of Wimberley. Member Relations responded on 02/05/21.
4 02/10/21 3:03PM Scot Stein Received by Director Ekrut RE: a potential PEC vendor partnering inquiry. PEC Procurement responded on 02/09/21.
5 02/17/21 4:18PM Leslie Pool Complaint about power outage. Sent to PEC Urgent inbox.
6 02/18/21 5:48AM Robert Macdonald Poor public communication and public facing web products. Sent to PEC Urgent inbox.
7 02/18/21 3:25PM Miriam McKinney PEC Crews Working during Winter Storm - compliment. Sent to PEC Executive Team.
8 02/18/21 3:31PM Milagros Rivera PEC's Response during Winter Storm - Feb 2021. Sent to PEC Executive Team.
9 02/19/21 9:14AM Kris Evans 2021 Winter Storm compliment to PEC employees. Sent to PEC Executive Team.
10 02/21/21 8:12AM Becky Taylor Board meeting attendance. Governance Team to respond.
11 02/21/21 9:14PM Jordan Wat Compliment on handling of outages. Sent to PEC Executive Team.
12 02/21/21 9:14PM Mark Martin Inquiry to Board regarding BESS System Performance during Feb 2021 Cold Weather Event. Sent to Markets.
13 02/22/21 9:54AM Jarrett Hill PEC Kept us warm and safe - thank you from an Austin Energy customer. Sent to PEC Executive Team.
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